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E M P L O Y E E  S P O T L I G H T

Emaleigh Stugelmeyer has been working at
FSBSW for 2 years and her title is Customer
Service Representative.
 
Her banking career started in 2013 as a part time
teller while she was going to college. Emaleigh
graduated from MN West in Worthington in 2015
with her AAS Accounting degree.
 
Emaleigh and her husband, Tyler, live in
Edgerton with their  two boys – Mason (2) and
Easton (6 mo) who keep them busy!
 
Emaleigh is usually the friendly voice you hear
when you call our Pipestone office.  She can help
with all areas of customer service, teller work, and
some secretarial work in the Real Estate
department. Emaleigh is also a database and
spreadsheet wiz!
 
She and her family enjoy all things outdoors –
hunting, fishing, golfing and spending time with
their family and friends.
 

Community Banking Month

April was Community Banking month! What a great time to
showcase our character as a bank. It's a very busy month
through out our offices but the response we get from our
communities is very gratifying!
 
The biggest events we host through out the month are our
Community Pride Award Ceremonies. This year we gave
three Community Pride Awards - one in Edgerton, one in
Worthington and one in PIpestone. Each of our recipients
receives a large sum of money to donate to a non profit of
their choice and a crystal award symbolizing our
appreciation of their efforts in our communities.
 
Edgerton's award ceremony was held on Monday, April 1st
and the Community Pride Award was given to Art and
Mayme Spronk. They chose to give their donation to the
Edgerton Ambulance Service.



O T H E R  A P R I L  E V E N T S

Cash Mobs in Worthington - Azteca, Brown's

Shoe Fit,  Adorn 1024, and Lakeside Travel

Plaza Our Worthington Oxford office
award ceremony was held on
Tuesday, April 2nd and the
Community Pride Award was
given to Pat O'Neill. 
 
He chose to give his donation to
Our Lady of Guadalupe Free
Clinic in Worthinton.

Pipestone's Award ceremony
was held on Tuesday, April 9th
and Community Pride Award
recipient was Dennis Hansen.

 
He chose to give his donation to
the Pipestone Performing Arts

Center.

Shred Day was held on Thursday, April 4th.

We filled the truck by 1:00 p.m.

Senior Dining events sponsored in

Worthington, Adrian, Edgerton, and

Rushmore.

Our Brain Bank Fun Fact winners were Kim

Lambert (Nobles County 4-H Dog Project),

Sue Isder (Worthington Hospice Cottage),

Joey Einck (Cystic Fibrosis Awareness), and

Carrie Henning (Nobles County 4-H

Interstate Exchange Program).


